
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: 

FYI 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Serrato, Victor D." <victor.serrato@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: December 11, 2013, 8:08:58 AM PST 
To: ALL SF <ALLjSF@cpuc.C3.gov> 
Cc: "Omosheyin, Kayde" <Kayde.Omosheyin@,dgs.ca.gov> 
Subject: CPUC Emergency Team 

Campbell, Michael 
12/11/2013 8:39:52 AM 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Fwd: CPUC Emergency Team 

Good morning CPUC SF, 

I want to start by saying "Thank You" for your participation in yesterday's Emergency 
Evacuation Drill, we evacuated the entire building in just a little over 5 minutes. 

We are in the process of re-vamping the CPUC Emergency Team and we need YOU !!! 

The CPUC is focusing on Safety and Security and it is our goal to ensure that we make 
every effort to complete this mission. The CPUC Emergency Team is a vital part of 
reaching this goal. One of our most important duties is to assist CPUC employees and 
guests in evacuating the building in an emergency. However, we are more than just 
that, we are here to assist in other situations that may not require an evacuation. 

The CPUC Emergency Team is now meeting quarterly and being trained in various 
aspects of building emergency response. Our number one objective is to be the best at 
what we do and that is protecting the CPUC employees and guests. The training that 
we receive can be used to save a life here in the office or at home. 

mailto:victor.serrato@cpuc.ca.gov
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The CPUC Emergency Team is looking for dedicated CPUC employees to volunteer 
their time to help fill a few vacancies. We are operating at a deficit on the second, fourth 
and fifth floors. If you are interested in showing your commitment to helping the CPUC 
become the leader in Safety and Security, please reply to this email and tell me of your 
interest. The only requirement is your commitment to helping your co-workers and our 
guests. There are quarterly meetings to attend for updates and instructions and training 
will be on-going. 

Thank you for your interest, Victor 

Victor D. Serrato 

Emergecny Team Coordinator 

vds@cpuc.ca.gov 


